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Newsletter 

 
OUR READING STARS this week are… 

Rec Luke Bell 
Yr 1 Harry Hoyle   

Yr 2 Coby Franzen 
Yr 3 Lexi Binnington 

Yr 4 Jamie Jones 
Yr 5  Alayla Sandford 
Yr 6  Georgina Spink 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Beck Alfie Bernhardt – for his positive 

attitude to learning. 

Mrs Button 

Mrs Newby 

Scarlett O’Gorman – for fabulous 

effort with writing this week. 

Mrs 

Withington 

Isaac Bell – for trying very hard in 

maths and improved presentation in 

handwriting 

Mrs 

Harvey 

Leyton King – for fabulous questioning 

during our hot seating activity. 

Mr 

Warden 

Isabel Antcliff – for being helpful, 

kind and hardworking. 

Miss  

Perry 

Jarvis Wallace – for making great 

progress in maths. 

Mr 

Rochfort 

Ellie Bird – for fabulous writing! 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target 

    97%  

94% 
 

 
 



 

 

  

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 

 

Eric Carle  KB 93% 
Tom Fletcher  

LB/SN 
94% 

 Anthony Browne 
WW 

94% 
Cressida Cowell  

SH 
95% 

Michael Morpurgo  
AW 

99% 
Malorie Blackman  

EP 
87% 

JRR Tolkien  
MR 

99% 

 
 

 

Save those old 

clothes for 

Bag2School! 

Friday 8th July 
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Tues 28th June      EYFS Adventure – Preston Park 

11- 13th July        Bedale School Induction Y6 

11- 15th July        Thirsk School Induction Y6 

13 – 15th July       Northallerton College Transition Y6 

13th July             Veg Box Final GYS 

Fri 22nd July         Break up for Summer 

Recommended Reads 

from Reading for Pleasure 

 
‘I am reading ‘Moon Juice’ by Kate 

Wakeling. This is a book of poetry- 

it’s short and the title is fun. 

There are poems about different 

subjects but ‘Jungle Cat’ is my 

favourite. If you are unsure about 

which book to pick, give this a 

read.’ 

Year 6 families 

are invited to a 

Leavers 

Assembly at 

9.30 am on 

Friday 22nd 

July. 
 

 

Year 6 hoodies will 
be arriving shortly. 

Please note that Year 
6 can wear their 

hoodies in school for 
the last week of term. 

 

UNIFORM 
Uniform is available from the 

office. There will be a price 

increase from 1st September. 

SWEATSHIRTS 

24” – 32”      £10 

34” – 36”       £11 

CARDIGANS 

24” – 32”      £11 

34” – 36”       £13 

READING BAG     £5 

 

Our Summer 

Jamboree raised 

the grand total of 

£1107.28. 

Thank you for your 

generous support. 

REPORTING 
ABSENCES 

Please note that 

sickness must be 

reported before 

9.00 am as, after 

this time, absences 

are recorded as 

unauthorised. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


